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Minutes
Conservation Commission
Tuesday January 14, 2014

7:00pm

Present: Jay Chrystal, Vice-Chairman
Jordan Bailey, Member
Evangelos (Evan) Gerekos, Member
Brendan Denehy, Selectboard Representative

Absent: Francis (Buddy) Dougherty, Chairman, Therry Neilsen-Steinhardt, Alternate and Eric
DiVirgilio, Alternate.

7:00pm

Trails

Dona Eaton was in attendance for this meeting and walked the Board through the updates she made to the
website. www.brookline.nh.us

Dona said she has added a walking guide with trail information and would like the Conservation
Commission to review for accuracy. She would also like add more information for example where to park
to access the trails, interesting features or facts of the trail, acres and purchase information, the length of the
trail and how easy or tough the trail is. Any extra information would be welcomed. Dona said this is live on
the website now. The Board thanked Dona for all the work she has done on this project.

Plowing Trail Head Parking Lots

The Board asked that Kristen Email the Road Agent give him the list of irail heads that should be plowed.
They already plow a couple but they should add the Cider Mill Trailhead, the Conneck Road Trailhead
parking, and Pope Road if they don’t already plow it. Now that all these are listed online they should be

maintained.

Wetlands and Soil Specialist

Brendan said he spoke with the Planning Board and explained that the BCC would have a Wetlands and
Soil Scientist from Meridian Land Services in attendance to discuss the wetlands permits and what they
should be looking for when reviewing plans. Brendan said he invited the Planning Board and announced

that this 1s open to the public and anyone can attend.

Brookliner news
Jordan said she will be submitting an article in the Brookliner every other week when it comes out with

updates on what the Conservation Commission will be doing or has been doing. If anyone has anything
they think should be added or mentioned please let Jordan know.
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Lake Host Program
Jay said they should get in contact with the Recreation Commission to see if they are really interested in
hielping run this program.

Non-Public Session
Brendan made a motion to go into non-public session to discuss possible land purchases under RSA
91-A: 3, II (d) and immediately adjourn. Evan seconded. Jay, Jordan, Evan, and Brendan all voted

yes.

Brendan made a motion to come out of non-public session under RSA 91-A: 3, 11 (d) seal the minutes.
Jordan seconded. Jay, Jordan, Evan, and Brendan all voted yes.

Brendan made a motion to adjourn at 8:45 pm. Evan seconded. Vote yes 4-0.
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Submitted by Kristen Austin
Next meeting will be held on February 11, 2014




